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Comments: I have spent many decades recreating in Montana's forest lands. Much of this in the Flathead

National Forest. After reading multiple comments and editorials about the proposed development at Holland Lake

I am apposed to this proposal. This is a unique area that Montanan's have worked hard to find a balance

between recreation, wildlife habitat, and economic use. The Powdr proposal does not fit this model. It will

inevitably take recreation options away from average Montanans and be detrimental to the wildlife in that area

that we have worked hard to protect. Also this does not have the interests of average working Montanans in

mind. After looking at Powdr's website I am very concerned that this is just a first step in a much larger

development for Powdr and the surrounding area. We have seen what has happened at Big Sky, Big Mountain,

and what was proposed and defeated on Lolo peak. This is not good for Montana and I am opposed to Powdr's

development. 


